
HOMEDALE TRANSPORTATION 

AND MAINTENANCE 

 

I just had my only full time sub bus driver quit and start driving potato truck.  The school district used to 

pay the sub drivers so much a month whether they drove or not, it usually worked out where they drove 

more than not.  I would like to maybe start that back up, and maybe this would help keep a sub driver.  I 

will most likely have to contract trips out now and they charge a dollar a mile for dead head miles.  

Which is about forty dollars on top of the cost of the trip. 

 

 

Tom Muir   


